
 
 

October 24, 2023 

 

Second Story 

8221 Old Courthouse Road, Ste 370 

Vienna, VA 22182 

 

 

Dear Friends, 

 

On behalf of the Fairfax County Board of Supervisors, I’d like to offer my support and appreciation 

for the amazing work done by Second Story. 

 

Fairfax County is committed to ensuring a successful future for all its residents. For years, Second 

Story has done extraordinary work to help meet the needs of our community’s teenagers 

experiencing crisis and young people experiencing homelessness, including pregnant and 

parenting young women and their children. I am grateful that your organization has a presence in 

our region. I look forward to our continued partnership in making Fairfax County an even better 

place to live, work, play, and raise our families. 

 

Thank you again, and I wish you all a successful Beacon of Hope Breakfast Fundraiser. 

           

Sincerely,               

 

 

 

 

 

Jeffrey C. McKay 

Chairman  


